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GREENEVILLE LODGE NO. 3 F. & A. M.  IN THIS ISSUE: BREAKFAST 

 

inal preparations are being made 
for the Grand Lodge sessions this 
month in Nashville.  If you are a 

voting member of the Grand Lodge, it is 
strongly urged that you attend this year.  As 
many of you already know, there are some 
very important proposals that have been 
made.  After the March Grand Lodge session 
has concluded, Freemasonry in Tennessee 
will be changed forever one way or another.  
Regardless of the outcome, it is reasonable 
to believe that membership in Tennessee will 
decline.   

Please try to attend the stated meeting 
March 1st.  After attending the Conference of 
Grand Masters in Madison, Wisconsin, the 
Right Worshipful Deputy Grand Master has a 
message that will be presented by Brother 
Joe Byrd of the Grand Lodge Education 
Committee.   

On February 13th, Greeneville Commandery 
of Knights Templar held a pancake breakfast 
as a fundraiser for the Holy Land Pilgrimage.  
There was a great turnout for the breakfast 
and fed 43 people.  The breakfast consisted  

 

 

of pancakes, sausage, and scrambled eggs.  
The entire event went very smooth thanks to 
great teamwork.  The Commandery was able 
to raise around $900 profit from the 
breakfast.   

Greeneville Commandery No. 43 will be 
holding an Easter Observance on March 28th 
at 6:30 p.m.  The Observance is open to the 
public.  The Commandery will have their 
regular stated business meeting following 
the Easter Observance. 

The Knoxville Scottish Rite Reunion will be 
held March 5th and 12th.  The Upper East 
Tennessee York Rite Association is making 
final plans for the Spring Festival in April.  
The Festival is scheduled for April 16th and 
23rd at Kingsport Lodge.   

Please note that due to Grand Lodge in 
Nashville, the Knoxville Scottish Rite will be 
meeting on Tuesday March 15th at 7:30 p.m. 
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Commandery Breakfast 
Photos by John Sayne 

 

Pictured Left: Sir Knights Royce Peterson, Micah 
McCray, and Karl Sabey 
Pictured Right: Sir Knight Jim Gosnell 

Guests enjoying the pancake breakfast. 



  
 

 

APPENDENT BODY NEWS 

 

Greeneville Commandery No. 43 

 

HOLY LAND PILGRIMAGE  
 

$2,357.38 
Funds Raised 

$4,200.00 
Funds Needed 

LODGE OF SORROW  
2016 

Donald Ray Crum 

 
 

Greeneville York 
Rite  

 

 

Upper East TN York Rite 
Association Spring 
Festival will be held 

April 16th and 23rd 

 

 

 

 

 

Knoxville Scottish 
Rite Reunion 

 

The Knoxville Scottish Rite Reunion will be 
held Saturday March 5th and Saturday March 
12th.  If you are interested in joining the 
Scottish Rite, please see Brother John Sayne 
or the Secretary for details.  Deadline for 
petitions is March 2nd.   

If you are currently a member of the Scottish 
Rite, please try to attend the Reunion.  There 
will be many jobs to do that need your help.  
Most of the work that needs to be done does 
not have any speaking parts.  Not interested 
in working? Come out and enjoy the degree 
work.  So far, we have more than 20 
candidates.  2 of the candidates are from 
Greeneville Lodge No. 3.  Come out and help 
make this Reunion a great one! 

 

 

 

 

 

The Knoxville Scottish Rite Reunion will be held 
Saturday March 5th and Saturday March 12th.  



  
 

 

Annoucements 

~ Greeneville Lodge Stated Meeting – 
March 1st @ 7:30 p.m. 

~ Eastern Star Stated Meeting – March 
10th @ 7:30 p.m. 

~ Chapter / Council Stated Meeting – 
March 14th @ 7:00 p.m. 

~ Greene County Scottish Rite Club – 
March 17th @ 6:30 p.m. 

~Commandery Stated Meeting –         
March 28th @ 7:00 p.m. 
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Please feel free to submit articles, 
pictures, news, favorite quotes, ect. 
This applies to all Bodies that meet at 
Greeneville Lodge No. 3 F. & A. M.  
Submissions can be sent to the Editor. 

All submissions will be reviewed and 
approved by the Editor before 
publishing.  Having a steady flow of 
content is crucial for the success of this 
newsletter.  Thank you for your 
contribution and support. 

John Sayne (Editor) 

greenevillelodgeno3@gmail.com 
www.greenevillelodgeno3.org 

mailto:greenevillelodgeno3@gmail.com

